
ROWAN UNIVERSITY/RUTGERS-CAMDEN BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
 
 
 
 
 
NOTICE OF THE ROWAN UNIVERSITY/RUTGERS-CAMDEN BOARD OF GOVERNORS MEETING 
 
This is notice of the meeting of the Rowan University/Rutgers-Camden Board of Governors, which was 
going to be held on February 14, 2017 at 11 am in the Waterfront Technology Center, Room 119. The 
meeting has been cancelled. 
 
 


